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Waltham Toll Bar
Academy

Ref: NJW/ELC

12 September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Government have declared a bank holiday on Monday 19 September and all education
settings nationally will be closed. Our Academy will participate in a minutes silence at 9am on
Friday.

The Academy will re-open as usual on Tuesday 20 September 2022.

Yours faithfull

Mr N J Whittle

Principal
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Station Road Telephone: 01472 500505
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